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HAPPY HOLIDAYS!

May You Have a Wonderful Holiday Season Filled
with Laughter, Joy, Cheer & Good Health

Warm wishes,
The OLLI at SBU Team

Check Out Fellow OLLI Members Holiday
Greetings

LAST CHANCE TO REGISTER
FOR OLLI IN JANUARY NOW!

 Registration Ends Dec 17, 2021

START: MON, JAN 3, 2022
END: MON, JAN 31, 2022

(4 week semester)

OLLI In January is a new initiative that will offer OLLI workshops
Monday-Thursday, during the month of January, with the addition of

evening sessions on Mondays & Tuesdays.
​All workshops will be held on Zoom.

Click Here to Register! Click Here to View the Schedule

REGISTRATION FOR THE
SPRING 2022 SEMESTER
​OPENS ON JANUARY 3, 2022



More information coming soon. Be sure to check your
email.

THE OLLI TIMES MAGAZINE

Thank you to the OLLI Times Committee for
all of their countless hours producing such a
beautiful publication! We hope you enjoy it!

GIVING TUESDAY RESULTS!

Thanks to the 16 generous supporters of the OLLI at SBU program, we
have raised a total of $1,167!!

If you believe that OLLI has added enjoyment to your retirement, if its
workshops and activities have stimulated your thinking and introduced
you to new friends, or if you are someone who understands the value of
programs for lifelong learners, please make a contribution to ensure
OLLI’s bright future. ​

Give Now

FALL 2021 VIRTUAL LUNCHEON
CELEBRATION

View Virtual Cooking Demo from Caffe
Amici on 12/14/21

Passcode: LUNCH-CAMICI121421
*passcode is case sensitive

We had a great end of the Fall 2021 Semester Virtual
Luncheon! Check out some photos from event which was held

at Caffe Amici in Selden, NY on Tues, 12/14/21



A BIG THANK YOU TO THE MEMBER RELATIONS COMMITTEE
FOR ALL OF THEIR HARD WORK WITH THIS EVENT!

DID YOU MISS IT?

​FALL 2021 LITERARY TEA

Passcode: OLLI-LITTEA111521
*passcode is case sensitive

View Recording from
11/15/21

Fall 2021 Literary Tea Digital
Booklet

OLLI LECTURE SERIES:
NINA BERNSTEIN

​A Personal View of Leonard Bernstein

View Lecture from
11/23/21

Passcode: OLLI-NINABERN112321
*passcode is case sensitive

SHARE OLLI WITH YOUR FRIENDS! ​
Send them an invitation to join our mailing list and start
receiving OLLI information and updates.

Share OLLI

The Victorian Christmas Show
by David Bouchier, OLLI at SBU
workshop leader



WSHU 91.1 & WSUF 89.9
Sunday, December 19 & 26
1:00pm - 5:00pm

Virtual Tour of LIMarts Members’
Art Exhibition: FRAGILE

Several OLLI members are showing.
​The Art exhibition is on view at The Long
Island Museum until 12/19/21. View Virtual Tour of

LIMart's Fragile

Read SBU News

Printing Solidarity: Tricontinental
Graphics from Cuba

FREE Falls Prevention Programs -
Tai Chi

TECH SUPPORT
Monday -Friday: 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

If you need help, please email: spdolli@stonybrook.edu

The OLLI at SBU Newsletter will be sent on
the 1st & 15th of every month

Breanne & Liz Have New

Cell Phone Numbers

Call or Text Us!
Breanne (631) 356-3912
Liz (631) 356-3725



Osher Lifelong Learning Institute at Stony Brook University
S-101 Social and Behavioral Sciences
Stony Brook, NY 11794-4304
(631) 632-6554
E-mail: spdolli@stonybrook.edu
www.stonybrook.edu/olli

Visit Our
Website
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